Faculty Affairs Committee Meeting Notes 11/15/16
Present: Mike Deschenes (chair), John John Eisele, Catherine Forestell, Rex Kincaid,

1) The committee discussed the process for approving on-campus faculty groups. It appears
that their not currently a formal process in place.

2) The Dean announced that her letter for Retention Promotion and Tenure was approved by
PPC and is currently with the Provost who is looking it over.

3) In the wake of the 2016 presidential election — we discussed the current climate on
campus and issues that will need to be addressed as we move into next year.



